
From: Kelly Churney
To: Bobbie Lindsay; Danielle Hickox Moore; Gail Coniglio; Julie Araskog; Lew Crampton; Margaret Zeidman
Cc: Kathleen Ruderman
Subject: FW: 671 Island Drive Dock
Date: Monday, June 25, 2018 8:42:15 AM

This is for Z-18-00122 671 Island Dr for August
 
Kelly Churney
Office Assistant III
 
Town of Palm Beach
Planning, Zoning & Building
360 S. County Rd.
Palm Beach, FL 33480
561-227-6408
561-835-4621 (fax)
www.townofpalmbeach.com
 
From: Maura Ziska [mailto:MZiska@floridawills.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2018 7:55 AM
To: Kelly Churney <KChurney@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Cc: Paul Castro <PCastro@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Logan Elliott
<LElliott@TownofPalmBeach.com>; Courtney Hudak <CHudak@floridawills.com>
Subject: 671 Island Drive Dock
 
Hi Kelly: Please include the below email in support of the variance for 671 Island Drive to be heard by
the Town Council in August. Thanks. Maura
 
Maura A. Ziska, Esq.
Kochman & Ziska PLC
222 Lakeview Avenue, Suite 1500
West Palm Beach, FL 33401
561-802-8960 (telephone)
561-802-8995 (fax)
This electronic message transmission contains information from the law firm of Kochman & Ziska PLC
which may be confidential or privileged. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or
entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying,
distribution or use of the contents of this information is prohibited.
 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Mary Harrington <rh4637@aol.com>
Date: June 23, 2018 at 9:45:57 PM EDT
To: roxann taylor <roxtaylor4@gmail.com>
Subject: Re: 671 Island Drive Dock.pdf
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Dear Mrs Taylor 
We understand that you will need a variance for a new entrance to your boat dock
next door to our home.
This email is to confirm our approval of such a variance. 
Good luck
Mr and Mrs Richard L. Harrington
677 Island Drive
Palm Beach, FL 33480

Sent from my iPad
Mary

On Jun 21, 2018, at 5:10 PM, roxann taylor
<roxtaylor4@gmail.com> wrote:
 
It was nice speaking to you yesterday.  And once again I apologize
for any inconvenience we have caused you.  
 
Attached is the plan for the dock to our boat lift. Right now there is
nothing in place that allows us access to the boat lift therefore we are
applying for a variance to install a small dock.  Otherwise we would
have to swim to our boat!  
If you wouldn’t mind please send an email saying that you are in
agreement with this addition.  
Thank you
We look forward to seeing you in the Fall.  
Roxann
 
<671 Island Drive Dock.pdf>
 
 
Sent from my iPhone
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